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Richmond Shag Club 

WWW.ShagRVA.org 

 
The RSC Board of Directors for 2020, with the exception of Bill Boyer, who is 

behind the camera.  Members are identified on pages 2 and 3. 

Thank You! 

A Big Thank You  to Steve Bateson 

(pictured here on the right), our  outgoing 

president.  We appreciate Steveôs com-

mitment and service to the club over the 

past two years. 

And Welcome to the Board and the Presi-

dency to long-time member Kenn Ward! 

The RSC is fortunate to have so many 

capable and enthusiastic members who 

volunteer their time and talents to keep 

the club organized and operating, 

Thanks again to these two gentlemen! 

Kenn and Steve 

Our thanks also to Kelli Mallinger, 

outgoing board member and secre-

tary, for her service to RSC. 
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RSC                          

Board Members 

 
 
 

  
 
                                                         

 
 
 

 
 

* bƻƴ-ōƻŀǊŘ       

Ǉƻǎƛǝƻƴ 

  *Beth Ager 

Email & Phone           
Communication                  
bethager20@gmail.
com 

 

Linda Waltonð  

  Web Designer 

Membership 
  
Thanks go out to Lisa Cox for her tenacity in ócleaning upô the converted mem-
ber records!   Membership records are now converted and securely stored in 
Wild Apricot in an account owned by the Richmond Shag Club.  It is the same 
account that hosts the website:  ShagRVA.org.  Members will now receive 
automatic notices when their membership is due for renewal 30 days and then 
7 days prior to their renewal date.  This automation reduces the workload of 
volunteers, and also standardizes the way in which members are notified. 
  
Website 
  
Thanks go out to Mike Walton for contacting some of the local media, such as 
Style Weekly and Discover Richmond, to update their contact information 
with ShagRVA.org.  Have you noticed the banners with the ShagRVA ad-
dress!  Let us know of other sites that might benefit by having an update to our 
website address.  
 
Emails 
  
Lisa Cox and Beth Ager recently put their heads together so that Beth can 
now deploy emails and updates through the new system.  If you are not get-
ting emails, first check that your membership record is current, and then, 
check your spam or suspicious mail folder.  Be sure to 
add admin@shagrva.org to your contacts so your email system will recog-
nize the new email provider for the Shag Club.   
  
Calendar 
  
There is a dual-format calendar associated with ShagRVA.  If you prefer, you 
can see all events listed in chronological order.  But for those of you who pre-
fer a calendar view, go to Calendar and Events, and then click on the calen-
dar icon to the right that says "Switch to Calendar View".  You can see the list 
here: https://Shagrva.org/events.   
  
Thank you for your positive comments, patience and support 
of ShagRVA.org.  Stay tuned - we will let you know when more benefits are 
implemented!  

 
   - L˔ndʆ 

Bill Boyer III 
Vice-President 
(804) 305-0899 
eyezofea-
glez@gmail.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mike Walton, 
Treasurer                                 
(804) 740-4464  
 
                                           
molpolan1 
@earthlink.net 

Kenn Ward              

President 

 kennward2-
@gmail.com  

804-564-1173 

 

Beth Crews 

Secretary 

ehcrews2015@g
mail.com 
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